
Qalipu Mi’kmaq First Nation Band has been fundraising over the 
past year for the Janeway Children’s Hospital Foundation. 
Staff arranged numerous fundraising activities including 
BBQ’s, Jamarama Day, a pot luck and recycling.  

Council chose the Janeway Children’s Hospital 
Foundation following the 2011-2012 Janeway 
Telethon.  Fundraising activities began on National 
Aboriginal Day with various donations made by the 
Royal Bank of Canada, Transcontinental and the 
Glenwood Indian Band.  

“The executive and councillors of Qalipu, truly 
commends that Qalipu staff of Western and Central 
NL for their excellent fundraising efforts toward such 
a worthy cause, which they did on their own personal 
time,” says Chief Brendan Sheppard. “We are very proud of 
their consideration and commitment toward Qalipu’s choice 
of charity for 2012 – 2013.”  

Qalipu Mi’kmaq First Nation raised a total of $4,000 that will 
be donated to the Janeway Children’s Hospital Foundation and 
will be presented on Sunday June 2 at the Janeway Telethon.  

The staff of the Qalipu Mi’kmaq First Nation Band would like to 
thank the Chief and Council for choosing the Janeway Children’s 

Hospital Foundation as our charity of choice for 2012 – 2013
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